Eve O'Sullivan

From: raphaelmcevoy@gmail.com on behalf of Raphael Mc Evoy
<raphael@glanpower.com>

Sent: 27 November 2013 10:07

To: Licensing Staff

Cc: Eve O'Sullivan; Shay Gillen

Subject: Reg W0282-01

Dear Ms Claydon

further to your correspondence to Glanpower Ltd RE acceptance of the extension of the appropriate period
to issue a Proposed Determination to 24th March 2014

Glanpower Ltd confirm our acceptance of this request.
Kindest Regards

Raphael Mc Evoy MSc

Managing Director

Glanpower Ltd 4
19 High Street &
Tullamore ) Q@O

Co. Offaly 59%0 &

raphael(@glanpower.com
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